To:
Institutional Employees

From: 
TELO

Re:
Potential supplemental scholarship possibility for new first year, first time 2016-17 TE recipients
The Board of Directors of the Tuition Exchange established a grant fund for prospective TE scholars from low and middle income families.  TE-GO (Tuition Exchange Grant Opportunity) is up to $10,000 -- $2,500 a year for a maximum of four years.  It supplements TE scholarships and can be used for tuition and non-tuition items associated with the cost of attendance at a TE member institution.
The TE-GO awards are paid directly to the institution awarding the basic TE scholarship.  TE candidates are not required to have final TES award offers to apply for the grants, having TE eligibility is all that is needed.

To be considered for a TE-GO award, the Expected Family Contribution (EFC) towards the cost of attending college must be $12,000 or less. The EFC can be determined now at:

https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/pay-for-college/paying-your-share/expected-family-contribution-calculator or completing the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). 
If you want your TE dependent to be considered for a TE-GO grant, please contact me no later than Monday, February 1 and provide proof of the Expected Family Contribution (EFC) of $12,000 or less.  
Each college is limited to one nomination annually. Employee seniority and the EFC amount will be used to select the final nominee if there are two or more prospective nominees. 
After nomination, candidates will be asked by the Tuition Exchange Central Office to submit information (academic credentials, list non-academic activities/community service and provide a short candidate's statement) by March 25, 2016. Credentials will be verified by the nominating institution and the TE Central Office. A panel will select the finalists with TE-GO grant awards being announced no later than April 27, 2016.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you.
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